

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Summer Ball

It is with regret that I write to inform you that the decision has been made to postpone the Summer Ball until Wednesday 22 September.

We have been in discussion with the venue, Public Health and Trust colleagues and feel that the rising Covid-19 cases in the local area mean that it would not be appropriate to continue as planned at this time.

We had hoped that the recent government guidance would have meant that the self-isolation period would change on the 19 July, however as I am sure you are aware this will not be the case until the middle of August outlined by the current government roadmap.

We will endeavour to celebrate with the 'Class of 2021', giving them the opportunity and experience they deserve after the incredible resilience they have demonstrated through the last 18 months of their secondary education.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Wilson Headteacher

